Praise God It's Friday!



MEADOW VIEW JUNIOR ACADEMY

241 Bordentown-Chesterfield Rd. Chesterfield, NJ 08515 Phone: (609) 298-1122 Fax: (609) 298-7550



FEBRUARY 7, 2020

The Mission of Meadow View Junior Academy is to provide quality education in a Christian Atmosphere

GREETINGS:

"You who love the Lord, hate evil! He protects the lives of his godly people and rescues them from the power of the wicked. Light shines on the godly, and joy on those whose hearts are right. 1May all who are godly rejoice in the Lord and praise his holy name!" Psalm 97: 10—12.

Birthday Celebration:

A special happy birthday to all the January celebrants. Also happy birthday to all the February celebrants: James Finol (2/8), Brandon Nelson (2/14), Isaiah Phillips (2/25). May God bless you and your family. **We love you!**

International Culture Night:

We had a positively wonderful experience last Saturday night for our International Culture Night. Many families brought food traditional of their background. They sang their countries' national anthems and shared highlights of their homeland and/or background. It was truly a preview of the wonderful time we will share in our final home, heaven, with our Heavenly Father.

Thank you to all who contributed. Many blessings!

SPRING CHURCH VISITATION:

Our next church visitation will be the Brown Mills SDA Church on Sabbath, February 29th. Please mark you calendar. The complete schedule for our church visitation was sent last week. A complete schedule is also featured on the next page. Parents, we continue to count on you to get your children to the churches. Thank you for your cooperation.

Growing in Jesus



Sunset for Sabbath: Today 5:24 PM Tomorrow 5:25 PM

WINTER RECESS

Please note there will be no school next week Friday, February 14 & Monday, Feburary 17, 2020

Browns Mills Church Visitation: Sabbath, February 29





MEADOW VIEW JUNIOR ACADEMY



FEBRUARY 7, 2020

A JOURNEY TO EXCELLENCE

The Mission of Meadow View Junior Academy is to provide quality education in a Christian Atmosphere

CALENDAR UPDATES

- **February:** Reenrollment begins.
- February 14 & 17: NO school, winter recess.

Church Visitation Schedule:

February 29: Browns Mills SDA Church.

March 14: Mt. Holly SDA Church

March 28: Princeton SDA Church

April 18: Hightstown SDA Church

May 2: Burlington SD Church

May 30: Robbinsville SDA Church –

Baccalaureate Service.

Please Mark your Calendar.

MVJA HOME AND SCHOOL ASSOCIATION (HAS)

We are looking for parents volunteers. Please contact our Home and School leader, Ms.
Yvonne Prendergast to let her know how you would like to contribute to the school and support your child or children's education. According to research, students whose parents are engaged in their education by volun-

teering at their school and keeping constant communication with their school do better all around. Please let's cooperate by working together to help our children succeed. Ms. Prendergast's phone number is (609) 217-4441. We are counting on your help. Thank you in advance.

Service Activities

We have a number of service activities coming up. Parents please be on the lookout for information that will be sent home with your child or children. Please encourage your children to participate by making it a family affair so that we may be hands and feet of Jesus by helping others as Iesus commands us. Donations can include: Shop Rite or Acme gift cards, rice, beans, canned vegetables, beans, and fruit, fruit juice, condiments, and dessert Items. Please do not including non-perishable items for the hungry for after Thanksgiving.

- We are also collecting toys, warm clothing, toiletries, gift cards etc. for HomeFront
- 2. We are in the process of sponsoring a child through Compassion International. We are counting on everyone to make this possible.

School Bus Substitute
Drivers Needed: We are
looking for individuals
who are qualified to
drive school buses to
serve as substitute drivers for our school bus.
The pay is equivalent to
the community rate.
Qualified individuals
must be Seventh-day Adventists. Please contact
the school (609) 298-1122
or the Collingwood Park
Church (732) 922-1675.

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED

We are looking for volunteers to help at the school in different capacities. All volunteers **MUST** do a background check. If you have already done the background check, please provide us with a copy of the letter for our file. If interested as a volunteer to join us, please contact the school at (609)298-1122. Thank you.

Growing in Jesus

HOT LUNCH

Tuesdays and Thursday are hot lunch days. Pizza is served on Tuesdays. We are looking for parent volunteers to help with hot lunch on Thursdays. The funds collected are for the 8th grade class trip.

